
Costed evaluation plan – Morocco – UNICEF country programme of cooperation, 2022–2027  

The table draws from the Integrated Monitoring and Evaluation Plan to cover present evaluations planned for the duration of the programme 
cycle. Additional guidance on financial resources for evaluation is outlined in the revised evaluation policy of UNICEF (E/ICEF/2018/14). 

Evaluation title  

United Nations 
Sustainable 
Development 
Cooperation 
Framework (or 
equivalent) outcome 

UNICEF Strategic 
Plan, 2022–2025 
Goal Area Criteria used for selection  Intended use of evaluation findings  

Expected start 
date  

Anticipated cost and 
provisional source of 

funding (regular resources 
(RR) or other resources 
(OR)), in United States 

dollars 
Evaluation of the 
children on the move 
programme 

Outcome 3: 
Inclusion and 
social protection 

Goal Area 3  
(child 
protection) 

Potential for programme 
replication or scale-up 

Enhance UNICEF 
accountability to key 
stakeholders and contribute 
to learning and knowledge-
sharing.  

Capture important lessons 
learned and identify key 
recommendations and further 
steps for scale-up.  

March 2023 15 000 (RR) 
55 000 (OR) 

 

Evaluation of the 
improvement of the 
quality of formal and 
non-formal education 
of rural girls project 

Outcome 2: 
Human capital 
development 

Goal Area 2 
(access to 
quality 
education, 
learning, skills, 
participation 
and 
engagement) 

Potential for programme 
replication or scale-up 

Enhance UNICEF 
accountability to key 
stakeholders and contribute 
to learning and knowledge-
sharing.  

Capture important lessons 
learned and identify key 
recommendations and further 
steps for project scale-up. 

June 2024  40 000 (OR) 

Evaluation of 
UNICEF Morocco 
health and nutrition 
programme 

Outcome 2: 
Human capital 
development 

Goal Area 1 
(health and 
nutrition)  

Programme components 
evaluation  

Long period of 
unevaluated programme 
implementation  

Enhance UNICEF 
accountability to key 
stakeholders and contribute 
to learning and knowledge-
sharing.  

Capture important lessons 
learned and identify key 
recommendations for the 
health and nutrition 
programme during the 
remainder of the programme 
cycle. 

January 
2025 

80 000 (RR) 
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Evaluation title  

United Nations 
Sustainable 
Development 
Cooperation 
Framework (or 
equivalent) outcome 

UNICEF Strategic 
Plan, 2022–2025 
Goal Area Criteria used for selection  Intended use of evaluation findings  

Expected start 
date  

Anticipated cost and 
provisional source of 

funding (regular resources 
(RR) or other resources 
(OR)), in United States 

dollars 
Evaluation of the 
provincial child 
protection system in 
Morocco 

Outcome 4: 
Governance, 
resilience and 
local 
development  

Goal Area 3 
(child 
protection) 

Potential for programme 
replication or scale-up  

Support evidence-based 
decision-making.  

Capture important lessons 
learned and identify key 
recommendations and further 
steps for  system scale-up 
into other regions. 

January 
2026 

80 000 (OR) 

Evaluation of the 
family allowance 
programme in 
Morocco 

Outcome 3: 
Inclusion and 
social protection  

Goal Area 5  
(reducing child 
poverty and 
inclusive social 
protection) 

Potential for programme 
replication or scale-up  

Support evidence-based 
decision-making.  

Capture important lessons 
learned and identify areas 
where enhancement is 
needed. 

June 2026 100 000 (OR) 

Total resources      95 000 (RR) 
275 000 (OR) 

370 000 (Total) 

 


